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Phone and internet service restored to OJRSA

SENECA, S.C. — Telephone and internet service has been restored to the Oconee Joint Regional Sewer Authority
(OJRSA) administrative complex. The communications system was down last week due to the EF3 tornado that
struck the Seneca area during the early morning of April 13.

The OJRSA resumed normal operations this morning; however, access to the facility continues to be restricted to
control the spread of COVID-19. A list of practices the OJRSA has implemented can be found online at
Www.ojrsa.org/covid-19.
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About the Oconee Joint Regional Sewer Authority:
The Oconee Joint Regional Sewer Authority (OJRSA) is a governmental agency providing wastewater treatment
service to the cities of Seneca, Walhalla, Westminster, the town of West Union and their surrounding areas. Learn

more at www.ojrsa.org.
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